
T Mobile and Metro PCS are blocking people from bridge now. Below is the 
Owners of conference calls response to this.  Please tell other to follow the 
suggestions of calling 1-888- CALL-FCC. to complain. 
 
We are very sorry for the issue. Currently T-Mobile and Metro PCS are 
threatening to charge you 1 cent per minute for calling into your conference 
call service or are flatly blocking your call.  Presumably you signed up for an 
unlimited plan and are now finding that plan is not “unlimited”.  We are 
going through our legal channels to address it from the conference call 
provider.  It would help ending this illegal practice if you would file a 
complaint with your carrier and with the FCC 
(https://consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/hc/en-us) or by calling 1-888-CALL-
FCC (1-888-225-5322). 
 
Please include in your complaint these activities that are illegal if they apply 
to you: 
-       - Interrupting your call completion and inserting their own unsolicited 
interactive voice response message 
-         Not completing your call 
-         Not providing the agreed upon “unlimited” package 
Please take the time to file the complaint and hopefully these carriers will 
stop their illegal activity.  No Cost Conference, Inc does not benefit from 
this “extra” charge in any way.  It is completely arbitrary and only serves to 
increase the profits at these already profitable companies.  We are working 
with our lawyers through the FCC and our partners to stop this. 
 
If you were considering changing phone providers this might be an excellent 
time. 
 
T-mobile clients can dial (712) 432-8810 with reg. pin of 52639# dial the  all 
others can dial in using the regular number and reach the same conference 
id.  This number doesn't appear to be blocked by T-mobile. 
 
 
Thank you, 

https://consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/hc/en-us

